
Sunland-Tujunga	Community	Tree	Watering	Event	
Saturday,	September	11,	2021	

9:00	–	11	a.m.	
 

Dear Community Member, 

 

We are currently in a serious drought and the trees along Foothill Boulevard could use  

our help. Several members of the community have decided to come together to water 

the trees along a one-mile section of Foothill Boulevard between Ralphs and Von’s on  

Saturday, Sept. 11, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. – 11 a.m. We are asking each volunteer to  

commit to watering one or more trees on this date.  

 

Tree assignments will be handed out to each volunteer outside the Hub Church which  

is in the parking lot by Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices/Crest Real Estate, 8307  

Foothill Blvd., Sunland, CA 91040.  We hope to water all 150 trees on this one-mile  

stretch (excluding Sunland Park) on the morning of Saturday, September 11, 2021. 

 

If you plan to join us, please bring a watering can and 5-gallons of water. (You can bring  

a 5-gallon container,  2, 2.5 gallon containers or five, 1-gallon containers to refill your  

watering can). Five gallons of water will feed each tree for approximately two weeks. If  

you have a fluorescent vest, you should wear it. All trees are on the sidewalks and in  

some spots, there is a lot of traffic. We are also asking the business owners along  

Foothill to let volunteers refill their watering cans at least once so more trees can be  

watered. We hope to see you at this Community-Wide Event! 

 

For more information, please contact: Community Volunteers: Pat Kramer at: (818) 468-7278 / 
patkramerwrites@aol.com, Jon von Gunten, jon@globescope.us or Roger Swart, 

rocks013ca@gmail.com. 


